
Attention All Middle School Youth! 
 

You are invited to join us for the Middle School BASH! Sign up today on 

the Middle School page of the parish website.  Let’s have the largest 

parish group there!! Contact Mrs. Renner in the Youth Office for more! 
 

Saturday, May 10, 2014     

2:30-9:30p.m.  


